
To all Hart School parents, 

The Hart school have asked that we pass on some 

information regarding transition for your children.  

All parents are asked to access The Hart School 

website to access parent information packs and 

transition forms. Also on the website are three 

letters that need to be read and signed and returned 

to the school ready for September. Instructions on 

how to complete these are available from a dedicated 

drop down box on the web site. 

For those families who do not have internet access, 

some hard copies of the parent packs are in The 

Croft reception area to be collected if necessary.  

Thank you 

Mr Hughes.  


